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Leaders hold meeting 
Awana leaders of Community 

Bible Church attended the 1985 
Awana leaders training conference 
for Northeastern part of Pennsyl- 
vania. 

The workshop leaders were: Bob 
~ Fales, Awana Teen Ministry Direc- 

tor; Dennis Spencer, Awana Mis- 
sionary; Pastor Richard Kirk, Area 
Awana Board; Pastor Larry 
Thomas, Chairman; Cheryle Faw- 
cett, Assistant Dean of Women at 
Baptist Bible College; Bruce John- 
son, Commander and Game Direc- 
tor; Gerry Strope, Binghamton 
Area Advisory Board Member; 
Mrs. David Johns, Director and 

Morgan MacDonald, Director. 
Coming events in Awana begin 

Sept. 28 with Awana Area Fairmont 
Fair at Harmony Hart Camp. 
March 22 the Sparks-A-Rama 

Olympics at Baptist Bible College. 
April 5, Scranton Area Grand 

Prix. 
These programs are just a part of 

the exciting things in Awana. 
If you would like to have your boy | 

or girl involved ina good, sound 
excited club then give us a call at 
477-3422 pre-school (cubbies) to 8th 
grade (J.V.) Tuesday nights from 
6:15 to 7:45 p.m. at Community 
Bible Church in Sweet Valley. 

  

Pearson goes to Lowry 
Airman Susan E. Pearson, daugh- 

ter of John F. and Viola P. Murray 
of Rural Route 4, Dallas, has been 
assigned to Lowry Air Force Base, 
Colo., after completing Air Force 
basic training. 

During the six weeks at Lackland 
Air Force Base, Texas, the airman 
studied the Air Force mission, orga- 
nization and customs and received 
special training in human relations. 

In addition, airmen who complete 
basic training earn credits toward 
an associate degree in applied sci- 
ence through the Community Col- 
lege of the Air Force. 

The airman will now receive spe- 
cialized instruction in the supply 
field. 

Her husband, Michael, is the son 

of Joseph F. Pearson of Rural 
Route 1, Sweet Valle. 

The airman is a 1982 graduate of 
Lake Lehman High School, Lehman. 

  

  SUSAN E. PEARSON 
  

Lions Club enjoys Fair 
At the recently held Luzerne 

County Fair at Lehman, the Kings- 
ton Township Lions Club conducted 
a booth featuring several novel pho- 
tographic picture-taking settings. 
Included was that of a live-size 
gorilla. 

A glass lady with dollars, requir- 

ing that the winner guess the cor- 
rect amount, was won by Frank 
Kelley of RD 3, Dallas. 

Joe Shard was chairman of the 
arrangements for Kingston Town- 
ship Lions Club. He was assisted by 
Club President Gary Hozempa the 
co-chairman. 

  

Emily Mosier is 
Emily Mosier, a resident of Car- 

penter Care Center, Tunkhannock, 
celebrated her 100th birthday 
recently. 
Family, friends, fellow residents 

and staff members of the center, 
along with members of the commu- 
nity joined Emily last Sunday at an 
open house in celebration of the 
event. 
Emily is the daughter of John and 

Eva Elsworth Miller. One of eight 
children, she had four brothers and 
three sisters. She was the wife of 
the late Allison F. Mosier and the 

100 years old 
mother of five children, Keith 
Mosier, of Reading; Freeman, 
deceased; Ricahrd Mosier and Dor- 
othy Hunte, both: of Tampa, Flor- 
ida; and Kathleen Koerner, of Tunk- 
hannock. Emily also has 11 
grandchildren, several great grand- 
children and three great-great 
granddaughters. 

She was born September 17, 1885, 
in New Columbus, Pa. and spent 
most. of her life as a housewife and 
mother. She has made hundreds of 
patchwork quilts as one of her 
hobbies. 

  

BPW holds council meeting 
Fall Council meeting of District 

VIII Pennsylvania Federation of 
Business and Professional Women, 
U.S.A, was held recently at Wood- 
lands An Inn, Wilkes-Barre, with 
District VIIIU Director Dorothy M. 
Deitterick presiding. 
Keynote speaker was Miss Addie 

Bogart, professional woman from 
Levittown, Pa. She discussed the 
Individual Development Program of 
BPW-USA. Miss Bogart is the 1985 
representative to national for Penn- 
sylvania. 

Joan Kryzanowski of Scranton, 
Scranton Technical High School fac- 
ulty member, 1985-86 National 
Young Career Woman Chairman, 
explained the YCW program. 

A total of 92 members represent- 
ing 19 local BPW organizations 
attended the meeting. Hostess clubs 
were Sayre, Athens and Tunkhan- 
nock. West-Side Kingston BPW were 
represented by Chris Pagoda, 
Nancy Mentyka, Janet Beane, Mary 
Taylor, Judy Betti, Diane Eydler 
and Roseann Nardone. 

  

‘Weis installs seat belts in carts 
~ Weis Markets, Inc. installs seat 
belts for shopping carts. September 
is national’ Supermarket Child 
Safety Month and in support of this 
‘occasion, Weis markets has become 
one of pennsylvania’s first super- 
markets to install Safe Straps in 

- many of their shopping carts. Safe 
Straps are designed to keep small 

' children from falling out of the 
shopping cart and to allow Mom or 

- Dad a more relaxed shopping expe- 
rience. 

The straps, which are custom 
printed with the Weis Market logo, 
are manufactured by Safe-Strap 
Company, Inc. of Dover, New 
Hampshire. the idea for the shop- 
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NAILS BEAUTIFUL 
NARROWS SHOPPING CENTER ¢ EDWARDSVILLE, PA 

* Nail Sculpturing 
* Manicures (men & women) 

MON. & SAT. 9-6 — TUES. thru FRI. 9-8 

ping cart seat belts came from 
aconsumer Products Safety Com- 
mission report that cited 9,000 shop- 
ping cart accidents annually involv- 
ing children under 5. : 
“Our customers really like 

themas it secures a baby in the seat 
and toddlers aren’t so likely to 
reach or stand when a safe strap is 
fastened around them’’ reports Carl 
Ernst, Director of consumer Serv- 
ices for Weis Markets. 

Weis Markets has a genuine con- 
cern for the safety of children and 
convenience for parents in all122 
stores throughout Pennsylvania, 
New York, Maryland, and West 
Virginia. 

PICK UP A TAN 
ON YOUR WAY 

HOME 
FROM WORK. 

Just stop by for a session. After six 
to eight visits, you'll look like you've 
been doing business in the Bahamas. 
So give us a call. We'll show you how 
to make the sun work overtime. 

   
    
        

     288-6121 

     

  

* Facials 
* Hair Removal 
¢ Tanning Salon 
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DEBORAH ZIRINSKI 

Zurinski 
appointed 
at C of C 
The Greater Wilkes-Barre Cham- 

ber of commerce is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Debo- 
rah Zurinski of Harveys Lake as the 
new Membership Development 
Manager. 

Zurinski will be responsible for 
increasing memberships through 
coordinating all volunteer sales 
activities and membership retention 
through involvement in Chamber 
programs and services. 

Already in her new position, 
Zurinski has just recently attended 
the National Association of Mem- 
bership Directors (NAMD) confer- 
ence in Lexington, Kentucky. The 
purpose of the 225-member confer- 
ence was to learn about the various 
marketing efforts which have been 
used, or are currently. in use 
throughout Chambers across the 
country. 

Zurinski is a member of the 
American Business women’s Asso- 
ciation, the Public Relations com- 
mittee for the American Red Cross, 
the Citizens’ Advisory Committee of 
the Lake Lehman High School Busi- 
ness Department, and also a board 
member of the World Trade Club. 

Zurinski is a 1983 graduate of 
College Misericordia where she 
Thojored in Business Administra- 

ion. 

Birthday 
celebrated 
Mrs. Ethel Johnson, Meadows 

Apts., 220 Lake Street, Dallas, was 
guest of honor, on her 90 birthday, 
at a party given by her son, Glenn 
and family which was held in the 
Social Room at the Meadows. 

A sing-a-long was enjoyed accom- 
panied by Don Williams at the 
piano, after which, Jean Wheeler 
sang a solo, ‘Memories’. There 
were about 75 guests present. 

Mrs. Ethel Johnson was born in 
Noxen, daughter of Thomas and 
Rose Shotwell Wright. Her husband, 
Gordon Johnson, passed away in 
1960; two sons, Russel and Lynn, 
are also deceased. 

A family dinner was held at the 
home of her son Glenn, on Sunday, 
September 15 followed by an open 
house for her nieces, nephews, 
Grandchildren and Great Grandchil- 
dren, there were 27 guests present. 

Mrs. Johnson received numerous 
cards from her many friends includ- 
ing one from Pres. and Mrs. Ronald 
Reagan. 
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309-415 Plaza-Dallas 

675-6397 

FALL 
FASHIONS 

mm £5 

| NOW... *3.00 OFF 

; SWEATERS or JEANS 
| (With Coupon) 
L — — — — — — — —— — — — — — 

“TOMBOY" Mix 'N Match 

Skirts - Slacks - Blouses 
also 

“TOMBOY" Sweaters and Vests 
all excellently priced 

Genuine Assorted Wood Beaded & Stone Necklaces 
reg. $30 - $27 NOW *18 fo *16 

& (= Mon. -Tues.-Wed. 10-6 P.M. — Thors.-Fri. 10-8 Set. 10-6 
Layaway 
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—People in the news— 
KENNETH SUTTON, of Lehman, 

was among 24 state and three coun- 
try correctional employees who 
recently completed three weeks of 
basic training at the Pennsylvania 
Department of Corrections’ Eastern 
Training Academy in Dallas. 

The announcement was made 
recently by State Corrections Com- 
missioner Glen R. Jeffes. 

-0- 

RUTH JOHNSON, District 13 
Deputy President; Jean Evans, 
Deputy Marshall and Ruth Howell, 
immediate Pat Noble Grand of 
Lady Toby Rebekah Lodge 514 of 
Lehman recently attended a work- 
shop at Jersey Shore. 

Jean Woods the incoming Presi- 
dent of the Rebekah Assembly of 
Pennsylvania conducted the meet- 
ing outlining her program for the 
coming year. Instructions and pro- 
cedures were discussed. 

Ms. Woods introduced Mary 
Longstretch, the State Secretary 
and Sara V. Bonson, Rebekah coor- 
dinator of the Pennsylvania Odd 
Fellow and Rebekah Magazine. Ms. 
Bonson requested members to 
submit household hints, etc. for her 
new column in the magazine. 

-0- 

ARMY RESERVE PRIVATE 
JOSEPH P. WALSH, son of Paul S. 
and Mary A. Walsh of 18 Westmins- 
ter Drive, Dallas, has completed an 
Army motor transport operator 
course at Fort Dix, N.J. 
During the course, students were 

trained in the operation and mainte- 
nance of military vehicles of less 
than four and one-half tons rated 

capacity. Instruction was also given 
in the transportation of personnel, 
equipment and supplies. 

He is a 1984 graduate of Dallas 
High School. 

-0- 

A LOCAL YOUNG WOMAN was 
among a group of Bucknell Univer- 
sity students who were singled out 
for special recognition during the 
annual 1985-86 Convocation Cere- 
mony held this month at the main 
campus in Lewisburg. 

Ms. Marjorie Myers, who is cur- 
rently in her junior year at Buck- 
nell, was given the Bucknell Univer- 
sity Award for the sophomore 
woman showing the greatest profi- 
ciency in English composition and 
literature. 
Announcement of the award to 

Ms. Myers was made at the cere- 
mony by Dr. Frances D. Fergusson, 
vice president for academic affairs. 

She is the daughter of Dr. and 
Mrs. Byron Myers, 26 Tamanini 
Drive, Wyoming. Dr. Myers is the 
dean of academic services at Luz- 
erne County Community college, 
and the award winner’s mother, 
Jean Myers, is a member of the 
faculty in the Dallas school system. 

Ms. Myers, an English major, is a 
Dean’s List student and a member 
of the University Chorale. She grad- 
uated from DAllas Senior High 
School in 1983. 

-0- 

AMBER FORESTER has enrolled 
as a student at Asbury College in 
Wilmore, Kentucky. Amber lives in 
Dall and is the daughter of Mr. and 
Mrs. Edward Forster. 

Asbury College, named after 
Bishop Francis Asbury, first Meth- 
odist Bishop and Circuit Rider in 
AMerica, was founded in 1890 as a 
Christian liberal arts school in the 
heart of the Bluegrass Region. More 
than 10,000 graduates serve around 
the world in nearly every vocation. 

-0- 

PHILLIP ALEXANDER PINENO 
was baptised during the morning 
worship service at the Lehman 
United Methodist Church. Phillip, 
who was born at the Wilkes-Barre 
General Hospital on May 6, was 
presented for Baptism on Sept. 15, 
by his mother Linda, (former Linda 
Tough) and John Pineno who reside 
at 77 Market St., Lehman, during 
the ceremony the Lehman Choir 
honored the couple with an anthem 
written by Prof. Ros Santos the- 
church organist. 

Jon and Linda are school teach- 
ers. Jon teaches general and instru- 
mental music while Linda teaches 
Sr. High general music. They have 
one other child, a daughter, Ste- 
phanie.. The ceremony was con- 
ducted by Rev. Michael Shambora. 

-0- 

ARMY RESERVE PRIVATE 
WILLIAM G. BERLEW JR., son of 
William G. Berlew Sr. of Rural 
Route 3, Dallas, has completed 
basic training at Fort Sill, Okla. 
During the training, students 

received instruction in drill and 
ceremonies, weapons, map reading, 
tactics, military courtesy, military 
justice, first aid, and Army history 
and traditions. 

  

With Joan Kingsbury 
  

Around 
CADETTE AND SENIOR GIRL 

SCOUT TROOPS from Shavertown 
and Trucksville viewed a film, 
“Room to Live” sponsored by the 
Luzerne County Buckle Up Pro- 
gram. Bernard Ott, representing the 
Buckle Up Program, gave a brief 
talk on the importance of wearing 
seatbelts. 
Considering the 

fact that 50,000 
people are killed 
each year in this 
country from 
traffic accidents 
and taking into 
account that 
“most fatalities 
occur in dry, 
sunny weather, at 
speeds under 40 
miles per hour, 
within 25 miles of home,” driving 
seems to be a pretty dangerous 
pastime. 
However, according to the 

experts, safety belts are your best 
protection against serious traffic- 
related injuries. “If Americans rou- 
tinely used their safety belts, we’d 
see more than 17,000 fewer deaths 
each year.” Doesn’t it make sense 
to Buckle Up! 

-0- 

BEST WISHES TO Mr. and Mrs. 
David Sharp of Manor Drive, Shav- 
ertown who recently became the 
parents of a lovely baby girl. The 
couple also has a daughter, Ashley, 
a student at Dallas Elementary 
kindergarten. 

-0- 

TRINITY NURSERY SCHOOL is 
now offering an extended day pro- 
gram from 11:30 until 2 p.m. Both 
registered and non-registered stu- 
dents may participate. Children 
bring their own lunch which is eaten 
with their teacher and classmates, 
then they enjoy a nice afternoon of 
planned activities. For more infor- 
mation call the office of Trinity 
United Presbyterian Church. 

-0- 

GATE OF HEAVEN PARENT 
TEACHER'S GUILD held its first 
business meeting of the year last 
week followed by a Wine and 
Cheese Get Acquainted Party. A 
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town 
great time was had by all. Officers 
this year are president, Jim 
Greger; vice president, Bob Paley; 
secretary, Gerry Wisniewski; trea- 
surer, Diane Malonis. ! 

Rose Hosey and I are working on 
the School Services committee. In 
addition to coordinating the cafet- 
eria volunteers and getting home- 
room mothers, which Rose is capa- 

1 bly handling, we are in charge of 
providing refreshments for PTG 

| meetings. 

Getting everything together was 
1 fun. But to say I was a little anxious 

is an understatement. I loaded up 
| my car with all the stuff we needed, 

got almost to the school and real- 
ized that I forgot the cheese. 

-0- 

LEHMAN CADETTE GIRL 
SCOUT TROOP 706 is working very 
hard to raise money for a trip to 
Savannah, Georgia this summer. 
Upcoming projects include a pump- 
kin sale at the Haunted House in 
Lehman, sale of Christmas wrap 
and bows, and a dollhouse display. 
If you are interested in any of the 
above, contact Charlene Cook, troop 
leader for more information. 
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ATTENTION! 

Back Mountain 

Community 

Organizations 

\ SPECIAL 
3 Months — $65°- 
® Slimnastics and Aerobics 
® Completely Equipped Gym 
® Friendly Personalized Service 

Great Beginnings Fitness Center 
Fernbrook Plaza, Rt. 309, Dallas 

675-3650 : 
HURRY! Offer expires Sept. 30, 1985 

*Plus Membership Fee 
Open 9 A.M. - 8:30 P.M. 

675-0835 
-0- 

MISS DOREEN CHRISTINE 
O’HARA, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Joseph G. O’Hara, Forty Fort, was 
recently united in marriage to Rus- 
sell William Johnson, son of Mr. and 
Mrs. W. Dean Johnson, Trucksville. 

Rev. Thomas Clemow performed 
the candlelight, double ring cere- 
mony in Trucksville United Method- 
ist Church assisted by Rev. Dacey 
of Holy Name of Jesus Church, 
Swoyersville. 

Mrs. Johnson; a graduate of Wyo- 
ming Valley WestHigh School and 
Luzerne County Community Col- 
lege, with a degree in Applied Sci- 
ence was formerly employed as 
branch administrator for TDX Com- 
pany, Boston, Mass. x 

A graduate of Dallas Senior High 
School and Pennsylvania State Uni- 
versity, with a degree in Telecom- 
munications, Mr. Johnson is 
employed as Eastern Regional Man- 
ager by TDX Corporation. 

-0- 

MRS. SALLY CARTWRIGHT, 73 
N. Lehigh Street, Shavertown, 
wishes to thank everyone for all the 
lovely flowers, cards and gifts she 
received during her recent stay at 
Mercy Hospital in Scranton. 
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Wants to know what you're doing 
When is your next meeting? 
Who are your new officers? 

What project are you working on? 
Call Dotty 

at 

675-5211 
And we'll let the community know 

all about your organization.   

    
       

  

    

     


